
EXHIBIT

to

On Tuesday, hne 4,2024, a meeting was held with the developers of the Park Place Mobile Home
Park in the ETJ of Cumby, Texas. Present at the meeting were the developers, Cumby Mayor Amber
Hardy, Cumby City Secretary Miranda Randle, Commissioner Joe Price, Hopkins County Fire
Marshall Andy Endsley, Hopkins County Environmental Officer Kristy Springfield, and Hopkins
County Development Coordinator Steve Hudson.

The purpose of the meeting was to inform the developers ofthe need to install a 20,000 gallon water
storage tank for the purpose of supplying water for firefighting operations within their development.

Water for the development will be provided by means of a private well owned by the developers which
is insufficient for firefighting purposes. While the developers did not say they would not install a

water tank, they did indicate they did not intend to do so with their first phase of development.

Hopkins County wishes to make known their opposition to occupation of any structure in this
development prior to installation of said water tank.

MADE A MATTER OF RECORD at the regularly scheduled meeting on the 106 day of lrne. 2024.

Newsom , Hopkins County

Jo ce, Commissioner, Pct. 4

ATTEST:

CL OUNTY CLERK
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MATTER OF RECORI)
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8255 TX HIGHWAY 19 N. SUIPHUR SPRINGS

HOPKINS COUNTY, IEIAS, 75T62
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